
 

Fellow Club Members 

Since our last newsletter the club has been involved in a couple of 
competitions.  In March, the Handicap Pairs was played and our 
congratulations go to Lauren Suchowiecki and Jane Cleal who came out 
winners overall in this event.  Over the weekend the annual Yeppoon V 
Rockhampton Challenge was contested with Yeppoon having a victory once 
again.  The committee would like to thank all members (and a couple of 
friends) who threw themselves into this enjoyable day of competition, good 
food and company. 

Staying with bridge matters – over the next two weeks the GNOT teams 
qualifying event will be held (20 & 27 May) in Rockhampton. 

Zone Pairs qualifying also is coming up over the next few weeks in Yeppoon 
and it is important to have numbers entering the Zone events so that 
Capricornia Zone remains viable. 

A special note of thanks now goes to Lauren Suchowiecki for the assistance 
she has been giving our treasurer Sue Rohrig since Sue relocated to 
Rockhampton. 

The next ‘thank you’ goes to new members Marie and Neil who donated a 
stack of bidding slips to the club – much appreciated. 

Keep up the good work everybody, the clearing of the hall etc. has been 
made easier because we have many willing hands. 
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